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Kia ora 
Thank you for your official information request.  The Tararua District Council does not
operate any user-pay toilets within our district.
All the best with your research.  If you have any further questions, please don’t
hesitate to get in contact with me.
Ngā mihi,
 

   

Simone Anthony | Democracy Support Officer

Strategy and Community Wellbeing - Democracy Services |
Tararua District Council

| Mobile: +64 27 3125641

Simone.Anthony@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 
From: @mackenzie.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 3 April 2025 4:07 pm
To: Info - Tararua District Council <Info@TararuaDC.Govt.NZ>
Subject: User Pay Toilets NZ

 

 

Afternoon Tararua District Council,
 
I hope this email finds you well.
Currently, Mackenzie District Council is researching the possibility of introducing
new user-pay toilets throughout our district. In doing so, research is being
undertaken involving other user pay toilets across the country.  We would be very
grateful if you could answer some questions regarding any user pay toilets in your
district.



 
Does your council operate user-pay toilets?
If so, how many of the toilets are user-pay?
Can you provide a list of the user-pay toilets (along with names)?
How many pans are at each location?
What year was each toilet established?
How much is charged to use these toilets? Card and/ or coin?

 
Thank You for your time,
 
Kind Regards,
 
 

Ngā mihi / Kind regards,
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Graduate
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